
February 14, 2008 

To: Hector Mendez, Interim Superintendent 

From: DClT Professional DevelopmentICalendar Sub-committee 

The EClSD District Continuous lmprovement Team's Professional Development 
/Calendar Sub-committee has worked diligently to prepare the following calendar 
recommendation for the 2008-2009 school year. The recommendation is based 
upon the State of Texas requirements for instructional and professional 
development days, input from parents, and feedback from Campus Continuous 
lmprovement Teams and the Communication Council for Instructional Staff. 

The undersigned present this recommendation to you with the confidence that 
this calendar represents the contributions of many stakeholders in the district and 
is an instructionally sound calendar for students. 

Diana Chavez, Professional Development/Calendar Sub-committee Chair 
I 

- 

Lu Cleere, District Continuous lmprovement Team Chair 


